Hello year 6,
I hope you and your families are doing well through these tough times.
When you first come to Chellaston Academy you might be a little bit nervous, but there is really nothing to worry about. All the teachers are really nice and will support you through anything and everything. If you are worried about being separated from your friends, don’t be, you are going to make lots of new friends. Homework really isn’t that bad; you don’t get that much when you first start and as long as you are focused you will be fine. Don’t worry about getting lost, you will get given a map of the school to help you find your way around but there are many other students in the school, including myself, that will be happy to help, anyway you will most likely know your way around at the end of the first couple of weeks.
TIPS:
1. Don’t misbehave, trust me it will help a lot 
2. Just be nice to everyone it’s the easiest way of making friends
3. If you are feeling nervous tell you form tutor and they can help you 
4. Make sure you have your handbook and timetable with you
5. Andddd.......DON’T PANIC... being in year 7 has and still is one of the best experiences in my life

Stay safe,
Freya Miller
:)



